
From: Ayal Subar  
Sent: Tuesday, July 04, 2017 4:02 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Distilling Company Decision 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

I am writing to express my views on the upcoming decision regarding whether the city will allow 

the Ann Arbor Distilling Company to hold large events on the premises of the Distilling 

Company. I personally believe that it is extremely important to have more spaces for community 

building events and art to be shown in Ann Arbor. In today's social climate, we cannot push 

community growth and art to the wayside in Ann Arbor. There need to be more spaces to bring 

people together in ways that the Distilling Company has demonstrated since it started holding 

artistic events on their property. Spaces like the Distilling Company and what each of these 

spaces does are part of what makes our city so special. Voting to allow the Distilling Company to 

hold these events will strengthen a wide array of diverse communities in Ann Arbor and act as a 

melting pot for art in the future of Ann Arbor. 

 

Thank you for all you do, 

Ayal Subar 

 

 

--  

Ayal Subar  

University of Michigan, BFA in Performing Arts Technology 2019 

School of Music, Theatre, & Dance 
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